ATTENTION JOB
SEEKERS

The Black Horse Pike Regional School District
Is Hosting a Diversity Job Recruitment Fair
For

Southern New Jersey

School Gymnasium

450 Erial Road

Blackwood, NJ 08012

(856)227-4106 ext. 8019
DATE: Thursday, April 28,2016
3:00—-4:00 - Doors open for pre-registered applicants/attendees
4:00-5:30 - Doors open for all

Southern New Jersey School Districts and local Municipalities will be seeking
employees to fill positions in the areas of: teachers, aides, support staff,

office staff; custodial and various other positions.

Visit our website: www.bhprsd.org and open the link for the Diversity
Recruitment Job Fair to pre-register.

Recruiting School Fmployees Who Value Diversity, Inclusion and High Actiievement for ALL Students”



